
  

  

  

SMPA Officers ‘23-'24 

President Myrene Reyes 

President Elect OPEN 

Recording Secretary Dana Kane 

Greta Texteira 

Ewa Misiewicz 

Clara Jenkins 

Treasurer 

Assistant Treasurer 

Communications 

Volunteer Coordinator Laura Lameo 

LCJSMS Representative OPEN 

SHS Music Group Representatives 

Band Melanie Lowenberger 

Chorus Michelle Goin 

Orchestra Jennifer Kwon 

SMPA Committee Chairs ‘23-'24 

All City Music Masters OPEN 

Band Camp Dinner Christina Phaneuf 

Band Uniforms Tony & Dara Avila 

Big Band Dance Chair Jennifer Kwon 

Nevena Bojovic 

Concession Stand 

Manager Clara Jenkins 

Asst. Manager Laura Lameo 

Purchaser Laura Korfman 

Half-time Refreshment Carla Edmiston 

District Arts Festival Kate Speer 

OPEN 

Pledge Day Chairs Becky Muston 

OPEN 

Scholarships Kate Speer 

OPEN 

Seat Plaques OPEN 

SMIPA ‘23 - ‘24 Kickoff Meeting 

September 18, 2023 7:30 pm 

Summit High School Orchestra Room 

check smpasummit.org for details   

Music is a more potent instrument than any other 

for education. - Plato 

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year! The Summit Music 

Parents’ Association (SMPA) is proud to support our 

district’s Choral, Orchestra, and Band programs. 

SMPA provides much-needed financial assistance for 

workshops, master classes and concerts, and funds the 

essential purchase of musical instruments and equipment. 

We provide scholarships to enable all students to 

participate in music department programming. SMPA 

supports "move up” and “move down” days for LCJSMS 

students, marching band performances, and trips to and 

performances at professional music events. We award 

college scholarships to SHS seniors recognizing their 

commitment to SHS music groups. 

SMPA operates solely from the time, talents, and funds 

provided by families like yours. 

Please consider 

e Contributing to SMPA at any level 

@ Volunteering for one of SMPA’s leadership roles 

and/or events. 

Your gift will directly benefit Summit’s students. Donors 

and Volunteers will be recognized in the spring concert 

program. Our website, smpasummit.org, is your source 

for Upcoming Events, Volunteer opportunities, SMPA 

Meetings, and Highlights from our musical groups. 

For all the ways you support music in our schools, 

thank you! 

Myrene Reyes, President 
   


